From: nexhmije hasa I

Sent: 30 April 2023 10:14
To: Planning Planning
Subject: West yard

My name is Nexhmije Hasaj of flat 3 251-259 Camden High Street NW1 7BU . | have lived in Camden with my family
over 14 years . | write to you to express my support for the redevelopment of the West Yard at the Camden Market.
It has been evident in last few years, the changes that have happened at the area, our local Camden Market is much
safer, cleaner and secure. With the opening of Hawley Wharf there are more areas for the local residentsto go to .
The observation wheel will bring additional foot fall, which will help the independent businesses, which are vital for
the area. If you need further support please do not hesitate to contact me either by post or email me on

I ind regards. Nexhmije Hasaj

Sent from my iPhone



